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Dear Megan

Re: St George Emergency Department SSD 5029 − Additional Response to
Submissions

Following our letter of 29 October 2012 responding to submissions received during and
subsequent to exhibition of the above project, additional information is attached that
provides:

• Detailed options analysis of Option 11
• Details of Option 11.6
• Updated Site Plans removing the drop off from Gray Street
• A copy of the Remedial Action Plan
• 2 x CD containing the above information

Transport for NSW provided a late submission on 25 October 2012 raising concerns in
respect to the additional Gray Street drop off zone. This drop off zone was incorrectly
shown on the site plans and has now been removed from the plans in accordance with
the civil drawings. A Gray Street drop off is not intended to be part of the proposal. In
respect to the Construction Traffic Management Plan, a draft plan was submitted with the
application and will be completed as required prior to construction commencing. This
plan will detail pedestrian safety and amenity.

Yours sing~re

Robert Rust
Chief Executive
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ABN 89 600 377 397
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